
ww1 soldiersclaim cover up  
Natalie Griffiths <Natalie.Griffiths@oag.govt.nz>  
Tue 29/08, 11:17 a.m. 
Dear Tanya, 
  
Thank you for your emails. 
  
We are sorry to hear of the difficulties you are having. Our office’s role is as auditors of the public sector. We 
monitor the spending of public money on behalf of Parliament, we are not a general investigative or complaints 
agency.  
  
We can see that you have contacted a number of agencies and Ministers already. The matters raised are not ones 
we can enquire into and fall outside our mandate. The only other organisation that may be of assistance is the 
Office of the Ombudsman (http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz), who investigates complaints about the 
administrative acts and decisions of central and local government agencies. You could also consider getting 
independent legal advice. The Community Law Service (http://www.communitylaw.org.nz/) offers a free legal 
advice service. 
  
We hope this information is of some help to you. 
  
Kind regards 
Natalie 
______________________________________________ 
Natalie Griffiths | Personal Assistant | natalie.griffiths@oag.govt.nz | Tel. (04) 917 1547 | Mob. 021 244 1864 
Office of the Auditor-General – Te Mana Arotake | Level 2 | 100 Molesworth Street | PO Box 3928 | Wellington 6140 | www.oag.govt.nz  
Follow the Auditor-General on Twitter: www.twitter.com/auditor_general 
Like the Auditor-General on Facebook: www.facebook.com/auditorgeneralnz  
PLEASE CONSIDER OUR ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING!! 
_____________________________________________ 
enquiry <enquiry@oag.govt.nz>  
Tue 6/06, 4:02 p.m. 
Dear Tanya 
  
Your email has been forwarded to the Sector Manager Parliamentary Group for her consideration and 
reply. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Yashodha Jayawardhana 
Reports & Communications Group 
  
Office of the Auditor-General Te Mana Arotake and Audit New Zealand Mana Arotake Aotearoa 
Level 2, 100 Molesworth St, Thorndon, Wellington 6011 
PO Box 3928, Wellington 6140, New Zealand 
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Tanya Peterson  
Sat 3/06, 9:33 a.m.enquiry@oag.govt.nz  

 
 


